Dike, Darlene

From: Carr, Seonaid

Sent: 18 May 2015 10:35

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Objection to Camden planning application ref:2015/1281/P

Can this be logged as an objection to the above application.

Thanks

Seonaid Carr
Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 2766
From: Eluned Edwards |

Sent: 15 April 2015 19:10

To: Carr, Seonaid

Cc:

Subject: Objection to Camden planning application ref:2015/1281/P

Dear Seonaid Carr,
1 am writing with my objection to UCLU Phase 35, Capper Street & Huntley Street, WC1.

As aresident of Gordon Mansions I strongly object to the aforementioned planning application. I think it is
dreadful that hospitals are torn down and rebuilt without consideration to the health of residents and without
regard to the years of pollution that extensive works will bring. It is most unfair that this has happened three
times on Huntley street alone. No sooner is one project completed than the next begins.

The last scheme blighted the neighbourhood with dust and traffic and now it is proposed to build directly
opposite our home. The levels of pollution are already high and are effecting our health and well being, the
thought of having to face another extended period of demolition and construction with all the associated
tensions is unbearable.

This is only my principal objection to the scheme. I find it difficult to look beyond another extended period
of dirty, noisy construction to a time when it is complete. The prospect of the disruption that a completed

hospital will bring is hard to face.

The whole area is losing its heart squeezed between the constantly shifting hospital and the looming
university. It is unfair to the residents of Gordon Mansions.

Yours faithfully,

E. Edwards (Mrs.)



